Dear Chairperson Prozanski and Senate Committee Members:

Lengthy sentencing for individuals whose brain has not fully developed is not going to help anyone — then or now. He was 19.
Passing SB 191 will boost the morale of those currently incarcerated under Measure 11 to have hope for tomorrow, instead of hope
in 25 years as in our case, just waiting for 2023. Additionally, Passing SB 191 will help with the overcrowding issue in our prisons.
Please have the courage to modify Measure 11 by passing SB 191 and giving opportunity retroactive to all Measure 11

inmates. Thank you for your time.

Ms. Taylor Resch
Eugene, Oregon



